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Moffar Limestone Inc. 20310 County Rd 57,  Maybell, CQ 81640  (970) 272-3000_

February 11, 2016

Amy Yeldell

Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Juniper Quarry, Permit No. M-1982-141, Technical Revision Extension Date

Ms. Yeldell:

Moffat Limestone did receive the Estimated Reclamation Cost Update you sent out on December
23, 2015 that talks about your site inspection findings from November 24, 2015. Based on these
finding and new reclaim cost calculations our bond rate would increase $55,309.00. Also, you
have requested that we submit a new Technical Revision by Thursday, March 10, 2016 which
might help to reduce this cost increase.

I have started on the Technical Revision, but due to an above normal amount of snow fall this ycar
and winter tiine conditions, it is going to be difficult to do some of the required field work and site
review until the snow melts and muddy conditions dry up. My best guess on this will be sometime
in mid to late April. I would ask that the Division take these things into consideration and grant an
extension date to receiving our Technical Revision on or before Tuesday May 31, 20167 I still
believe that this would give you time to review and respond, and once excepted, time for us to
have the work completed to satisfy the TR before the inspection date of Septen1be1 15,2016 that
you have set.

Thanks for your consideration in this extension date, Ilook for to hearing your decision. If you
have any question or concerns please call me at 970-824-0382

Sincerely,

/’ el /

“Mike Anson

President

Moffat Limestone Company



